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9:10   Pre-service prayer and sharing in Sewing Room. 

 
9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)          Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)         Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly       Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,    
      Call to Worship & Offering Micah Hege 
 Congregational Singing   Stanley Good 
 Sharing and Prayer Ivan Godoy 
 Message              1 Corinthians 13 Sam Troyer 
                                       “What Love Is” 

 

                                ************************************************* 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:                                   Harry Lee & Michelle S. 
Hosts Today:     Larry & Betty Wilkins 
Usher in Charge:  Johann Hershberger 

 

THIS WEEK  
Tuesday, 9 am & 4 pm –Cleaning school and church before Music Camp.  
Tasks list is available; check off when done.  Ask Merlynne if questions. 
Thursday, 9-2 -- Sewing Circle 
FRIDAY, 7 PM – Youth – Bible Study/Cottage meeting at TBD. 
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
June 3-11 – SCMC, Shenandoah Christian Music Camp, on our campus. 
June 4, 7 pm – SCMC Community Hymn Sing at DMC 
June 11, 3 pm and 6:30 pm – SCMC Choral Festival at Bridgewater CoB 
June 21, 6:30 pm – Members meeting to review and renew covenant. 
July 21-23 – BMA Convention in Lancaster, PA 
September 17-20 – Revival meetings with Merle Yoder, Gladys, VA. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Sign-up NOW for our Church Retreat at Highland (Oct. 6-8, 2023)   All 
folks attending must RSVP by June 1 on the sign-up sheet in the hall.  
Campsites for weekend are $100 (50 amp), $92 (30 am), or $60 (tent).  
Motel rooms are $92 per night.  In Red Oak Lodge most rooms will be 
“Dormitory style” for men or for women (costs per night are pending 
sign-ups).  Deposits will be needed by July 1.  Talk to Suetta if you have 
questions/comments.  

 June 18, Father’s Day, will be Child Dedication.  Contact the office if you 
wish to participate.   

 The Welcome Back Shower for Dewey and Stacey on June 18 is 
encouraged to provide snacks, travel food, gas money, gift cards, etc. 
for their traveling while on home-assignment this summer.   

 Keyboards are needed during SCMC.  If you have one you are willing to 
loan, please notify John Ivan.   

 Office hours this week – Closed Monday and Wednesday.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Offering last Sunday:                                Regular Offering Fund          $4,461.85  
   CCA Outdoor Court         $1,113.00 ….Total Given to Fund             $39,004.50 
   Roof Fund                                $0.00   ...Total Given to Fund             $83,456.00 
 

                                            Attendance last Sunday: 107 

Missionary Spotlight 
Henry & Deb Blank Family 

 
Praise God for His faithfulness and answered prayers! 
Please pray for us as we leave Friday for the Asia Retreat.  We plan to visit the team in Cambodia 
first and enjoy Sunday with them as they have a dedication for their new building.  Please pray for the 
new believers there to continue to grow in their knowledge and relationship with God and His Word.  
Then we plan to travel on to Thailand where we will meet up with all the workers from Asia.  Pray that 
it would be a time of refreshment and encouragement for the workers. 
Later in June we plan to take a 3-week home assignment.  Our family plans to travel out west and 
enjoy some camping and sights along the way.  Pray that it will be a time of growing together as a 
family and making lots of memories.  
Pray for safety in all our travels.  Pray for the children who will be staying home from the Asia trip. 
Pray for God to be glorified in our lives and for our faith to grow stronger. 
Praise God that Vanessa has finished up 10th grade- for the most part. 

Blessings, Henry Blank  

Servants For Next Sunday  
Sermon:      Sam Troyer                   Hostess:  Gloria Wenger        
Cleaning:      Skyler & Lane Beery      Usher in Charge:  Russel Shirk 
Mowing:      Nat Glenn   



 

C O M M U N I T Y / S E R V I C E  O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
West Rockingham Food Pantry served 78 households, on May 25.  Your 
gifts to bless our neighbors may be sent to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, 
Rockingham, VA 22802                                                                                                . 
                   Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”                                  . 

 

2021- 2022 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool     (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker           Rm 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst  Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– April Hege, Lane Beery           Art/Music Rm 103 
 Intermediate (Gr 7-9)– Joel Troyer, Andrew Good               Room 210 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) – Micah Hege, Skyler Beery                  Room 213 
 Women – Merlynne Keener, coordinator                          Sewing Room 
 Mixed –    Frank Good, coordinator                                         Auditorium 
         Superintendents, Harry Lee Showalter and Nat Glenn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy 
Spirit—committed to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our 
neighbor as ourselves, sharing the Good News, and edifying our fellow 
pilgrims through the exposition of and obedience to God’s all-
sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                       John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                          Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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6083 Mount Clinton Pike, Harrisonburg, VA  22802  
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